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If you would like to make arrangements to visit the school, please contact my PA, Donna James on 0208 418 1202.  The closing date for this role is 9am on Monday 5th February 2018.
I look forward to hearing from you shortly.  

Yours sincerely

Helen Gascoyne
Head of School 
Debden Park High School is committed to the protection and safety of its students and all candidates will be subject to CRB, List 99 Checks and two reference checks as part of the School’s Safeguarding Procedures.   The school also asks that all staff and governors undertake safeguarding training to ensure vigilance and to deter unsuitable people from working within our school.  The school will meet the costs of safeguarding checks and training. Debden Park High School is an equal opportunities employer.[image: image6.png]












January 2018








Dear Colleague





Thank you for your interest in the post of Design & Technology Teacher.





Debden Park High School is a heavily oversubscribed Academy that constantly achieves outstanding outcomes for its students. Last year our Progress 8 score at GCSE was +0.44 making us the 7th most successful school for progress in Essex (based on P8).





We are looking to appoint an exceptional professional who will join a highly successful, enthusiastic and talented team and continue to drive Design & Technology forward.  The role will involve teaching Design & Technology and would be suitable for an NQT or a Design & Technology teacher who islooking to join a young and vibrant team.





Design & Technology is a popular subject throughout the school and their results are consistently impressive. We have introduced Design & Technology in our Sixth Form and we want to deepen our students love for the subject from KS3. The successful candidate will be part of a passionate team and teach a cohort of extremely hardworking students who enjoy and thrive on developing their subject knowledge





Debden Park High School was established in 1999.  We moved into a fantastic new building in 2001.  The school became a Trust School in June 2008 and an Academy within The Kemnal Academies Trust in April 2011.   We lead a family of schools as part of the Kemnal Academies Trust.  The school has been given Teaching School status. We work closely with other teams in the Trust and share our good practice.  We are also very excited about our Sixth Form which opened in September 2015 and the new challenges we face.





The school has been graded as Outstanding by Ofsted in our January 2017 inspection and has been honored with three Awards by the Specialist Schools and Academies Trust.  These prestigious awards are for ‘Most improved school based on 5+ A*-C GCSE’, ‘Significant improvement based on 5+ A*-C GCSE’ and ‘Excellence in the specialism.  The school has also been graded as third most improved school in the country and officially recognized by the DfE as being amongst the 100 top performing schools.





Teachers have on their desktop an online management information system from which they register students, write reports, access all student records etc.  This information is also available to parents.





Please use our website to gather information about our school and complete the application form on line and email to � HYPERLINK "mailto:djames@dphs-tkat.org" �djames@dphs-tkat.org�.  Please include a short covering letter addressing the following:





How does your experience prepare you for this post?


How will you structure and successfully deliver the Design & Technology curriculum to ensure student engagement and progress within the subject?


What strengths and skills could Design & Technology team?


�
�
�
�
   


�
�
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